
Parental Information / Action Required    22nd May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
YEAR 6  
 
As part of our Personal, Social, Health Education programme, we arrange for 
Liz Caton, our school nurse, to talk with Year 6 about relationship and sexual health 
education.  She uses films that have been specially made for pupils of primary age 
and all aspects are sensitively dealt with. 
 
Parents have the opportunity to meet with Liz and see the films on Wednesday 7th 
June at 9.00am.  Children will see the film on Monday 12th June.  If parents do not 
want their child to see the film, please complete the form below and return it to 
school by morning registration on Monday 12th June.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Daniels-Jones 
 

 
 
Reply Slip : Year 6 Relationship and sexual health education   
 
Opt out reply required by Monday 12th June morning registration 
 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………….. Class: 6 
 
I do not wish my child to see the film on relationship and sexual health education 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer   
 
 
 
Print Name: ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
Date: …………………………………………. 
 


